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ADDENDUM #4 to Bid No. 20-062 
                   

BID NUMBER: 20-062   ISSUE DATE: Monday, January 11, 2021  

 

OPENING DATE:  Wed. February 03, 2021     OPENING TIME:  2:00 PM (Eastern NIST) 

Bid Opening Location:  Georgetown County Courthouse, Suite #239, (Purchasing Conference Room) 

 

Pre-Bid Site Inspection: INDEPENDENT – On Own 

 

PROCUREMENT FOR:  Indian Hut Road & Amos Road Extension Paving Improvements 

  
 

This addendum will amend Bid No. 20-062, Indian Hut Road & Amos Road Extension Paving 

Improvements originally issued on Wednesday, December 30, 2020.  This clarification is being provided 

to all known and registered correspondents in response to questions received.  All addenda and original 

solicitation documents are also available online at: www.gtcounty.org, select “Bid Opportunities” from the 

Quick Links section and “View Current Bid Solicitations.”   

   

 

Question #1: For the Indian Hut project, will it be required to use a DHEC Permitted Pit for 

Borrow Material?   

 

Response: Yes, DHEC approved borrow site will be required. 
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ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

IFB No. 20-062 

Indian Hut Road & Amos Road Extension Paving Improvements  

 
 

To be returned with the final proposal submission to Georgetown County. 

 

 

 

COMPANY NAME:        

 

 

◙ Addendum #1 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

◙ Addendum #2 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

◙ Addendum #3 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

◙ Addendum #4 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

□ Addendum #5 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

□ Addendum #6 Received Date:   Initialed By:  

 

 

If your IFB submission has already been submitted, acknowledgment may be provided by e-mail to 

purch@gtcounty.org or fax to (843)545-3500.    
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